
 

 
October 22, 2020 

 
Ms. Christine Long, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
Boardsec@oeb.ca 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long, 
 
Re: Customer Choice Implementation (EB 2020-0152):  

Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd.  
 
 

As per the letter dated October 2, 2020, Newmarket – Tay Power Distribution Ltd. 
confirms its systems and processes are adapted to enable it to comply with the 
amendments to the SSSC that came into force on October 13, 2020.  

Should the Board have any questions, please contact the undersigned.  

 
 
Yours Truly, 
 

Original Signed By 

 
Michelle Reesor, BBA, MBA 
 
Regulatory Manager 
Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd. 
mreesor@nmhydro.ca 
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